

CITY OF PALO ALTO OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK



October 4, 2016

The Honorable City Council Palo Alto, California

Appointment of two Candidates to the Planning and Transportation Commission for Terms Ending December 15, 2020 and one Candidate to the Planning and Transportation Commission for an Unexpired Term Ending December 15, 2018

On Monday, October 4, 2016 the Council is scheduled to appoint two candidates to the Planning and Transportation Commission for terms ending December 15, 2020 and one candidate to the Planning and Transportation Commission for an unexpired term ending December 15, 2018. Voting will be by paper ballot.

Planning and Transportation Commission

Vote to appoint two (2) four-year terms on the Planning and Transportation Commission (PTC) expiring on December 15, 2020 and one (1) unexpired term expiring December 18, 2018. The first two candidates to receive at least five votes (required) will be appointed to the terms ending December 15, 2020. Following these appointments, the first candidate to receive at least five votes (required) will be appointed to the unexpired term ending December 15, 2018.

The 15 PTC Candidates are as follows:

- 1. Eisenberg, Rebecca
- 2. Ezran, Claude
- 3. Gardias, Przemek (Incumbent)
- 4. Hamachek, Brian
- 5. Hirsch, David
- 6. Ingle, Frank
- 7. Kachenko, Natasha
- 8. Kralik, Gabriel
- 9. Kraus, Michelle
- 10. Lauing, Ed
- 11. Pease, Christian
- 12. Resmini, Jessica
- 13. Singh, Reshma
- 14. Subramanian, Srinivasan
- 15. Summa, Doria

On September 26, 2016, the City Clerk's Office was notified that Tracy Herrick withdrew his application for the Planning and Transportation Commission.

Copies of all applications are included in Staff Report ID #7220: http://www.cityofpaloalto.org/civicax/filebank/documents/53993

Some applications may be redacted at the request of the applicant. A full set of non-redacted applications have been provided to Council Members directly.

Department Head: Beth Minor, City Clerk